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Message

From: Grant, Schannette (COUNCIL) [sgrant@dccouncil.us]
Sent: 9/25/2015 11:55:19 AM
To: Donald MacCord [dmaccord@digioutdoorcom]
Subject: Re: comment period

Happy Friday.

It hi I your meeting was a joke. I can't get any information about it. Sorry. M

Have a great weekend.

Schannette

Sent from my iPhone

> On Sep 2, 2015, at 8:12 PM, Donald MacCord <dmaccord@digioutdoor.com> wrote:
>
> . After a closer look it seems that  is making up stories the
the legislation page is uses is from May 2011 and the council reaffirmed the current code on March 28
2014. I think he is being silly and just trying to cause problems. I have included the sill pdf file he
i ncluded in the email.
>
> I will be in town next week and would love to have you and a date at the Nov 9th Blue Gala. We have
bought a table and  is a vice chair. I also asked Jack and if it works
for your schedule I would love to have you there.
>
> Warmest Regards,
>
> Donald MacCord
> CEO
> Digi Outdoor Media Inc
> 812 6th Street, NE
> Washington, DC
> 206.715.0565
>
> From: "Grant, Schannette (COUNCIL)" <sgrant@dccouncil.us<mailto:sgrant@dccouncil.us»
> Date: Wednesday, September 2, 2015 at 6:14 PM
> To: Donald MacCord <dmaccord@digioutdoor.com<mailto:dmaccord@digioutdoor.com»
> subject: Re: comment period
>
> Hi there. Thank you very much. .
>
> I am not aware of the meeting mentioned below. Let me see what I can find out. Did Chris mention anyone
who was in attendance in the city side? I will start to ask around and let you know what I find out.
>
> Let me know.
>
> Thanks.
>
> Schannette
>
> Sent from my iPhone
>
> On Sep 2, 2015, at 3:35 PM, Donald MacCord <dmaccord@digioutdoor.com<mailto:dmaccord@digioutdoor.com»
wrote:
>
> Schannette,
>
> . Is there a good time to give you a call? The guys at Capital Outdoor are
sending around email such as the following:
>
> Take a look and let me know if there was such a meeting and I know the new regulations are on the shelf
and this is probably Chris beating his chess.
>
> Thanks for Everything,
>
> Donald MacCord
> CEO
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> Digi Outdoor Media Inc
> 812 6th Street, NE
> Washington, DC
> 206.715.0565
>
> From: Chris Tavlarides [mailto:chris@capitoloutdoor.com]
> Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2015 12:53 PM
> To: 
> cc: John Polis
> subject: <no subject>
>
>
> This was penciled out and is out of the current regs and is on the feds radar and is going to be
enforced by the federal state agreement.
> We just left the city meeting and a fed meeting and the hammer will come down.
> Buyer beware. Please pass along to 
>
> Christopher J. Tavlarides
> president
> CAPITOL OUTDOOR
> 3286 m street, NW, 3rd Floor<x-apple-data-detectors://0/1>
> Washington, pc 20007<x-apple-data-detectors://0/1>
> www.capitoloutdoor.com<http://www.capitoloutdoor.com/>
> Office (202) 337-1839<tel:(202)%20337-1839>
> Cell (202) 262-1521<tel:(202)%20262-1521>
> Fax (202) 298-6605<tel:(202)%20298-6605>
>
> Washington 1 Detroit I Baltimore 1 San Francisco 1 Pittsburgh 1 Philadelphia 1 Newark 1 Atlantic City 1
Annapolis I Transit-Fairfax-Tyson's Corner 1 West Palm Beach 1 Hoboken
>
> Join us on Facebook<https://www.facebook.com/pages/Capitol-Outdoor/62446668277>, follow us on
Twitter<https://twitter.com/capitoloutdoor>, and connect with us on
LinkedIn<https://www.linkedin.com/company/capitol-outdoor>.
>
>
> From: "Grant, Schannette (COUNCIL)" <sgrant@dccouncil.us<mailto:sgrant@dccouncil.us»
> Date: Monday, August 24, 2015 at 11:40 AM
> To: Donald MacCord <dmaccord@digioutdoor.com<mailto:dmaccord@digioutdoor.com»
> cc: "Rahim, windy (COUNCIL)" <wRAHIm@DccouNcIL.us<mailto:wRAHIm@DccouNcIL.us»
> subject: Re: comment period
>
> Hey there. I'm just getting this. I didn't realize your project was top secret. Let me know how we can
help.
>
> Jack can meet with you but not sure if tomorrow works. Windy of our staff will contact you with a time
if it does. If not, she will send other dates/times.
>
> Schannette
>
> Sent from my iPhone
>
> On Aug 21, 2015, at 1:02 PM, Donald MacCord <dmaccord@digioutdoor.com<mailto:dmaccord@digioutdoor.com»
wrote:
>
>
> Thank you for getting back to me. We have been able to keep our project under wraps for the last
18mths but it seems that cat is our of the bag. Chris Taberietis has found out about the project and is
kicking and screaming. Please keep you ears open if you hear anything which I believe you will and we
are going to hire David Wilmot to solve any problems that come up. Do you mind if I give you a call 

 around 3:00est.
>
> Best Regards,
>
> Donald MacCord
> CEO/President
> Digi Outdoor Media Inc.
> 31433 SE 62nd way
> Fall City, WA 98024
> 206.715.0565
>
> On Aug 21, 2015 8:13 AM, "Grant, Schannette (COUNCIL)"
<sgrant@dccouncil.us<mailto:sgrant@dccouncil.us» wrote:
> Good morning!
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> Alice has been out so we haven' t been able to get an answer on the signage legislation. I will let
you know about a meeting on Tuesday as soon as I can. As I mentioned earlier this week, lack is out of
the office so I need to confirm his presence in the office on Tuesday before we can schedule anything.

> Sorry I haven' t been able to get you any answers but I am trying.

> Stay tuned--..

> • Schannette

> From: Donald MacCord [mailto:dmaccord@digioutdoor.com<mailto:dmaccord@digioutdoor.com>]
> Sent: Wednesday, August 19, 2015 12:15 PM
> To: Grant, Schannette (COUNCIL)
> Subject: Re: comment period

> • Any word on the signage legislation. Need to keep that zoning at bay

> • From: "Grant, Schannette (COUNCIL)" <sgrant@dccouncil.us<mailto:sgrant@dccouncil.us»
> Date: Tuesday, August 18, 2015 at 11:14 AM
> To: Donald MacCord <dmaccord@digioutdoor.com<mailto:dmaccord@digioutdoor.com»
> Subject: RE: comment period

> • Looking forward to it! ?

> From: Donald MacCord [mailto:dmaccord@digioutdoor.com]
> Sent: Tuesday, August 18, 2015 11:12 AM
> To: Grant, Schannette (COUNCIL)
> Subject: Re: comment period

> • You are the best. We are going to have some great fun over the next year.

> • From: "Grant, Schannette (COUNCIL)" <sgrant@dccouncil.us<mailto:sgrant@dccouncil.us»
> Date: Tuesday, August 18, 2015 at 11:03 AM
> To: Donald MacCord <dmaccord@digioutdoor.com<mailto:dmaccord@digioutdoor.com»
> Subject: RE: comment period

> Lolol!!! No you don' t.   its totally
fine!!!! ?

> From: Donald MacCord [mailto:dmaccord@digioutdoor.com]
> Sent: Tuesday, August 18, 2015 10:53 AM
> To: Grant, Schannette (COUNCIL)
> Subject: Re: comment period

> • Thank you for that. 

> From: "Grant, Schannette (COUNCIL)" <sgrant@dccouncil.us<mailto:sgrant@dccouncil.us»
> Date: Tuesday, August 18, 2015 at 10:48 AM
> To: Donald MacCord <dmaccord@digioutdoor.com<mailto:dmaccord@digioutdoor.com»
> Subject: RE: comment period
>
> I will check and let you know.

> 

> • From: Donald MacCord [mailto:dmaccord@digioutdoor.com]
> Sent: Tuesday, August 18, 2015 10:24 AM
> To: Grant, Schannette (COUNCIL)
> subject: Re: comment period

> • That is so exciting.  I am very excited for him. We can do
early next week of possible. will be a great friend to lack and he is very tight with 
Great partner for Digi and the City. Tuesday would be great if possible.

> Best Regards,

> • Donald MacCord
> CEO
> Digi Outdoor Media Inc
> 812 6th Street, NE
> Washington, DC
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> 206.715.0565<te1:206.715.0565>

> From: "Grant, Schannette (COUNCIL)" <sgrant@dccouncil.us<mailto:sgrant@dccouncil.us»
> Date: Tuesday, August 18, 2015 at 10:04 AM
> To: Donald MacCord <dmaccord@digioutdoor.com<mailto:dmaccord@digioutdoor.com»
> Subject: RE: comment period

> Jack is out of town tomorrow thru Friday.  
 

> • Will sometime next week work? Let me know.

> • Schannette

> From: Donald maccord [mailto:dmaccord@digioutdoor.com]
> Sent: Monday, August 17, 2015 5:35 PM
> To: Grant, Schannette (COUNCIL)
> subject: Re: comment period

> • Schannette,

> • Thank you for the kind words and I appreciate you getting back to me. I am heading east as we speak. My
financial partner  and I would like to meet with Jack on Wednesday if he is available to
bring him up to speed on the program and just wants to say hello and introduce himself. I know it is
very short notice but I am hoping we can make it happen. Thank you in advance.

> • Warmest Regards,

> • Donald MacCord
> CEO
> Digi Outdoor Media Inc
> 812 6th Street, NE
> Washington, DC
> 206.715.0565<te1:206.715.0565>

> From: "Grant, Schannette (COUNCIL)" <sgrant@dccouncil.us<mailto:sgrant@dccouncil.us»
> Date: Monday, August 17, 2015 at 4:03 PM
> To: Donald Maccord <dmaccord@digioutdoor.com<mailto:dmaccord@digioutdoor.com»
> Subject: Re: comment period

> • Hi there sir.

> • As for the new sign regulations, I'm getting an update and will let you know.

> • Take care of yourself and let us know if you need anything.

> • Schannette

> • Sent from my iPhone

> • On Aug 12, 2015, at 11:13 AM, Donald MacCord
<dmaccord@digioutdoor.com<mailto:dmaccord@digioutdoor.com» wrote:
> Schannette,

> • Sorry I have not gotten in to see you.  I have
everything we discussed and will deliver it to you next week. How are things coming on the new sign
regulations and can we please get these pushed out until early next year. This is vital to our business
and the significant taxes that Digi will generate. Look forward to seeing you next week.

> • Best Regards,

> • Donald MacCord
> CEO
> Digi Outdoor Media Inc
> 812 6th Street, NE
> Washington, DC
> 206.715.0565<te1:206.715.0565>

> From: "Grant, Schannette (COUNCIL)" <sgrant@dccouncil.us<mailto:sgrant@dccouncil.us»
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> Date: Monday, July 13, 2015 at 4:23 PM
> To: Donald MacCord <dmaccord@digioutdoor.com<mailto:dmaccord@digioutdoor.com»
> Subject: FW: comment period

> • Here is the back and forth between Sherri and Alice from DDOT. Should we do a letter stating in light
of the ruling, blah blah. Give a buzz if you' d like to talk further.

> • From: Kimbel, Sherri (COUNCIL)
> Sent: Monday, July 13, 2015 4:22 PM
> To: Grant, Schannette (COUNCIL)
> Subject: FW: comment period

> Fyi--

> • Sherri Kimbel
> Director of Constituent Services
> Office Of COUNCILMEMBER JACK EVANS
> 1350 Pennsylvania Avenue MW, #106
> Washington DC 20004
> 202-724-8058<te1:202-724-8058>

> • From: Kelly, Alice (DDOT) [mailto:alice.kelly@dc.gov]<mailto:[mailto:alice.kelly@dc.gov]>
> Sent: Monday, July 13, 2015 4:21 PM
> To: Kimbel, Sherri (COUNCIL)
> subject: RE: comment period

> • We are not officially extending the comment period but we know we will be republishing the proposed
rules once we review Reed.

> • Alice Kelly
> 202-671-2252<te1:202-671-2252>

> • From: Kimbel, Sherri (COUNCIL) [mailto:SKimbel@DCCOUNCIL.US]<mailto:[mailto:SKimbel@DCCOuNCIL.US]>
> Sent: Monday, July 13, 2015 4:13 PM
> To: Kelly, Alice (DDOT)
> Subject: RE: comment period

> Thank you!! That' s exactly why I was asking you-we were wondering if the comment period would be
extended in light of this decision. Appreciate your quick response very much, and please keep me in the
loop

> Sherri Kimbel
> Director of Constituent Services
> Office Of COUNCILMEMBER JACK EVANS
> 1350 Pennsylvania Avenue MW, #106
> Washington DC 20004
> 202-724-8058<te1:202-724-8058>

> From: Kelly, Alice (DDOT) [mailto:alice.kelly@dc.gov]
> Sent: Monday, July 13, 2015 4:12 PM
> To: Kimbel, Sherri (COUNCIL)
> Subject: RE: comment period

> • Yes, the comment period officially closes today. However, we will be issuing a press release about
this today I hope - to explain that in light of the recent supreme court decision in Reed v the Town of
Gilbert, Arizona the city will be re-reviewing the proposed regulations. Comments will continue to be
accepted as we review the impact of the SCOTUS ruling on our current and proposed sign regulations.

> • Alice Kelly
> 202-671-2252<te1:202-671-2252>

> From: Kimbel, Sherri (COUNCIL) [mailto:SKimbel@DCCOUNCIL.US]<mailto:[mailto:SKimbel@DCCOUNCIL.US]>
> Sent: Monday, July 13, 2015 3:48 PM
> To: Kelly, Alice (DDOT)
> Subject: comment period
> Importance: High

> • Hello!
> Can you tell me if the comment period has been extended for the proposed regs for Title 13 - it' s
been extended several times in the past. I think this is a link to the regulations:
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> http://dcregs.dc.gov/Gateway/NoticeHome.aspx?noticeid=5312901

> As the deadline is today, if you can let me know asap, I' d appreciate it! Thanks much!!!

> • Sherri Kimbel
> Director of Constituent Services
> Office Of COUNCILMEMBER JACK EVANS
> 1350 Pennsylvania Avenue NW, #106
> Washington DC 20004
> 202-724-8058<te1:202-724-8058>

> <18 inches behind window deleted[5].pdf>
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